

Don Sisk General Director Emeritus



Baptist International Missions, Inc. P.O. Box 9 Harrison, TN 37341

April, May, June 2023

Dear Fellow Laborers:

Thank you again for your faithful financial support and your much needed prayer support. What a blessing it is to me to know that I can count on so many wonderful people who are praying for me!

In the month of April, I was able to preach in Kentucky, Tennessee, Alabama, and Louisiana. Also, I had the opportunity to preach in California, Kansas, and the Washington, DC, area in May. My schedule then led me in the month of June to preaching engagements in Oregon and three separate churches in Michigan. I have only missed preaching two Sundays this year.

May 30th I celebrated my 90th birthday with lots of help from my friends! Then in June, I was able to see my 12th great grandchild! It has been a very blessed month. God is so good to me in giving me the strength and most of all the spiritual power for the meetings He provides.

I do covet your prayers for the next few weeks. I have a trip planned to Honduras to visit the Goins family and in August a trip to Japan. I do need your prayers about these.

Thank you again for laboring with me and with God in this great ministry. We are laborers together with our God. I thank God for the opportunity of working with you and knowing that God is working with us. In fact, we are totally dependent on Him—not on us.

Yours because of Jesus,

Don Sisk